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New reporting requirements for payment service
providers 1/17/22

Council Directive 2020/284 of 18 February 2020 amending Directive 2006/112/EC as regards introducing
certain requirements for payment service providers (the “Directive”) states that these providers (credit
institutions, payment institutions, electronic money institutions, and post office giro payment institutions)
operating in the EU will have to keep electronic records of cross-border payment data and exchange those
records with a newly formed Central Electronic System of Payment information (CESOP) database as from
1 January 2024.
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